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July 8, 2019 

 

 

Henry Le 

10104 Welcome Ave N 

Brooklyn Park MN 55443 

 

VIA EMAIL lexx0093@tc.umn.edu 

 

RE: Remove or Repair of the Building at 871 Jessamine Avenue East 

 

Dear Mr. Le: 

 

This is to inform you that the requested conditions listed in my June 27 letter to you were 

reviewed and approved by Marcia Moermond and Steve Magner; therefore, the July 16, 2019 

Legislative Hearing at 9:00 a.m. is not required.  Ms. Moermond will recommend that the City 

Council grant 180 days to remove or repair the building.   

 

If you wish to appeal further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, 

July 17, 2019 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 City Hall/Courthouse.   

 

At the conclusion of the 180 days, there will be a Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, January 14, 

2020 at 10:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall for findings on the status of the nuisance abatement 

and will be presented to the City Council on Wednesday, February 5, 2020 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 

300 City Hall for its consideration.   

 

If you have questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

c: Steve Magner   

            Joe Yannarelly  

            Vicki Sheffer  

 Reid Soley  
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